Michael Phillips

To: Philip Poucher
Subject: RE: RE: Mynydd y Gwrhyd Solar

Subject:RE: WSI Mynydd y Gwrhyd
Date:Tue, 14 Aug 2018 08:30:59 +0000
From:Judith Doyle <Judith@ggat.org.uk>
To:Sian Thomas <sian@arch-wales.co.uk>
CC:Phil Poucher <phil@arch-wales.co.uk>

Hi Sian,

Regarding the ASIDOHL, I've had a chat with Rob and we consider that there is not a requirement for this to be
undertaken, given the information we have currently,

Do contact us if you need further clarification,
Kind regards

Judith



